
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Barbie Dreams 

Slumber Party-Fundraiser 
 

Christina's Dance World  
Drop off at the studio: 

July 18, 4:30 PM 
Pick up:  

July 19, 9:00 AM 
Address: 2601 Demere Rd. SSI 

 
 

Are you ready to have some big fun?  
We are excited that you are coming to slumber! 

  
●​ Show up in cute, fitted dance attire for making dance videos 
●​ Bring your air mattress, sleeping bag, pillow and blanket(s) 

●​ Wear pajamas with pants (no nightgowns, please) 
●​ Make sure you bring your favorite snuggle stuffy  

●​ Bring your jazz shoes and a pair of sneakers 
●​ Don’t forget all of your toiletries 

●​ We kindly ask that you bring your favorite snack to share with 
 the group 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Important Note: Please provide Ms. Christina with any special medications, 
along with their respective instructions. 

 
Another important note: Nobody has to do anything they don’t want to do. It's 
fine if someone doesn't want to be in our dance videos. Please communicate 
with Ms. Christina if your child has any reservations. 

 
 
 

Likewise, if someone wants to be picked up before bedtime and be in their 
own bed, that is fine. If your child has any special needs, make sure they 
communicate with Ms. Christina at all times. Our goal is for the girls to have a 
fun, memorable time. We don’t want anyone to stress out needlessly. 

 
Chaperones:  
Ms. Christina 

Mr. Terry, he is our Security Guard! 
 

We will order pizza for dinner and we always love to graze on the snacks you 
all bring to share with one another. Also, breakfast food. We have lemonade 
and water at the studio so if anybody wants a different beverage, please bring 
it.  

Thanks for pitching in!! 
 

Every hour on the hour an alarm goes off until bedtime. At the sound of the 
alarm we meet for a group hug, circle up for games involving fellowship, 
devotion and prayer. This is a nice reset between activities. Girls may bring 
their bibles and we will provide a journal. 

 
There will be fun activities, a movie, and lights out at 11 PM. Oh, and we'll 
dance, of course! 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Lastly, the proceeds from the slumber party will go directly to our non-profit, 
10.10.10 Talent, Inc. scholarship fund for students’ expenses for the Fall. 
Additional donations are welcome and extremely appreciated. Christina’s 
Dance World currently has 5 scholarship students and we greatly appreciate 
your participation along with 10.10.10 Talent, Inc. in the “heart part” of how we 
serve dancers in need at CDW and others in the arts within Glynn County. 
God bless! 
 
Friends, I have all of your numbers in my phone and I will keep my ringer on if 
we need to connect during the slumber. Also, feel free to contact me anytime, 
day or night with questions and concerns. 
 
We have been hosting slumber parties every summer for 25 years! Thank you 
for letting your sweetheart join in the fun. 
 
Much love,  
Ms. Chrisitna 
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